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Subject: Preserve the Buffalo
Date: Saturday, September 8, 2018 7:55:25 AM

Please take the necessary steps to preserve the water quality of the Buffalo. It is hard for the general
public to see why this is not being done immediately. It appears as if someone is controlling someone
financially, what other reason would there be for sacrificing our national river to preserve the profits of
a pig farm? Let them locate somewhere else. Where are your priorities please act now!
Mary Miller
4005 Clark Ave
Springdale AR 72762
479-871-6065
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